
               NORTH INGLE SCHOOL & PRESCHOOL  
 
Thursday 10th April, 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregiver 
 
I would like to inform you that Ms Erin Corcoran has been appointed to the position of Deputy Principal for Term 2 at 
North Ingle School and Preschool. 
 
Erin brings valuable leadership skills, abilities and insight to the role. 
 
We look forward to the continued success and growth of our school and site learning plan directions. 
 
We wish Erin every success in this important role. 
 
We are in the process of allocating a teacher to backfill Erin in the Reception class. Parents will be informed prior to the 
commencement of Term 2. 
  
Please be assured Erin will be providing a thorough handover to the new Reception teacher to support a smooth 
transition period for all the children. 
 
We appreciate your anticipated support and understanding.  
 

Kind Regards 

 
Dina Zunis  
 

 
 
 
Principal 
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